
“Therefore pray the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest.”            Matthew 9:38 

 
 
 

It is hard to believe that this is our last newsletter of 2018. This is without a doubt the fastest year of my life. So 

many great things were accomplished this year. I am excited at the possibilities of this brand new year. Moses 

Omondi visited with us last month. Moses is the Director of Echoes of Mercy in  Kenya. We are so blessed to be 

in partnership with this dear brother. The Lord has blessed EOM with tremendous growth. While he was here we 

were able to confirm them receiving a solar pump to go with the new well that was dug on the compound. We are 

thankful to Samaritan’s Purse for making this happen. God is so good to continue making a difference in this 

village!  We are also so blessed and thankful that another donor has contributed to dig another well in India.   

 

I want to say thank you to each and every one of you that have prayed and have given and labored with us this 

year. None of the many things that have happened could have taken place without your partnership. May we 

labor together this New Year to make a difference for the kingdom of Christ. Every soul that gives their heart to 

Christ, every child that is fed, every widow that is taken care of, every student that is helped with education and 

so much more; you have been there with us! I am so grateful most of all to our Lord and Savior! We just 

celebrated His birth and we will soon celebrate His sacrifice. It is because of Him that we do what we do! We are 

driven to labor because He has given us His salvation. May He be glorified in all of our lives as we begin and 

continue in 2019! May He bless you and keep you and make His face shine upon you! 

 

 

Serving Him Together, 

Homer 
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Child Sponsorship Program 
         Touching the World…One Child at a Time 
 

 

 

There are 

hundreds of 

children like 

Jepter that 

desperately need 

your sponsorship.  

For only $25 per 

month you can 

make a difference 

in the life of a 

precious child. 

 

 

Jepter is one of the many children that  is a part of the Echoes 

of Mercy Program that reaches out to impoverished and 

orphaned children.  Touch the World partners with Echoes of 

Mercy to help care for these children.  Moses Omondi is the 

founder and director of Echoes of Mercy. 

 

Jepter is the first born in a family of four. Jepter’s father 

suffers from diabetes, and because of poverty he could not get 

medical care and now he is paralyzed. Jepter’s mother works 

as a manual laborer on farms for a Dollar a day. This is all of 

the income that the family has. She cannot afford to get 

medical care for her husband or take their children to school 

or even feed them. They are languishing in poverty and 

suffering.  

 


